
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa0693/1dn
RAC:kmg:kjf

October 2, 2001

Please note that there may be moneys in certain program revenue appropriations that,
under the U.S. and Wisconsin constitutions, may not be spent for purposes other than
for which the moneys were originally appropriated.  In implementing the bill,
therefore, the secretary of administration will have to determine which appropriations
are subject to constitutional restrictions and may not have moneys in them lapsed to
the general fund.  If you wish, I can specifically provide in the bill that the secretary
may not lapse any moneys from a program revenue appropriation whose lapse would
violate the U.S. or Wisconsin constitutions.  Please advise.
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